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Minutes of December 16, 2020 
 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic and given the current prohibitions on gatherings imposed by 
Governor Baker’s March 23, 2020 “Order Assuring Continued Operation of Essential Services in the 
Commonwealth, Closing Workplaces, and Prohibiting Gatherings of More than 10 People,” this public 
hearing was conducted virtually, as allowed by Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 “Order Suspending 
Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §20. 

The following Board of Health Members were present:  

Leanne Jasset, Chair 

Kathy Reda, Vice Chair 

Mary Ellard, Member 

 

The following staff were present: 

Bridget Sweet, Interim Board of Health Director  

 

Chairwoman Jasset called the meeting to order at 5:32 PM.  

 

Director’s Report  

 

As of Today, Dedham has had a total of 950 positive COVID-19 cases. This is an increase of two cases 
from yesterday. Today’s Covid case reporting is at 950.   

 

Member Mary Ellard made a motion to adjourn. Vice Chair Kathy Reda and Chairwoman Leanne Jasset 
Seconded. All were in favor. The meeting was adjourned at 5:40 PM. 

 

This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the minutes of the Board of Health’s 

Meeting held on December 16, 2020 which minutes were approved on July 7, 2021. 

Leanne Jasset – Chairman 

 

  


